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INVITATION TO A CONSULTATION SESSION 
 

Dear Citizens, 

 

I have been mandated by our mayor, Ms. Corina Lupu, to develop a strategic plan for the Municipality of Lac-

des-Seize-Iles for the next 10 years 2023-2033.  

 

The aim of this undertaking is to allow your elected personnel to bring forth concrete actions to be carried out 

in the future to meet the needs of our citizens. The preparation of this strategic plan would not be complete 

without your involvement. We need your input in analyzing the strengths, challenges, and development 

opportunities of our municipality.  

 

It is important to us to keep you informed of the different steps of this process: 

 

Internal diagnosis  

Done following : 

➢ Many work meetings with the members of the municipal council and the general direction. 

 

External diagnosis 

Done following: 

➢ The study of strategic plans of various small rural municipalities in Quebec 

➢ Consultations with entrepreneurs, social groups, private associations (Club de pêche du Lac-des-

Seize-Îles, Amis du Lac, Nouveau Défi), and the MRC des Pays-d’en-Haut. 

 

Preparation of a strategic framework including our mission, our vision, our values as well as our axis and 

objectives 

Done following: 

➢ Work meetings with the members of the municipal council, the general direction and endorsed by 

the mayor. 

Your opinion is important to us! 

It’s your turn, dear Citizens, to participate in the preparation of the strategic plan. We will hold an important 

consultation session on Saturday, July 8th immediately after the council session scheduled at 10h00.  

If you cannot attend in person, you are invited to join us virtually by clicking on the Teams link that will be 

posted on our website www.lac-des-seize-iles.com . 

 

Philippe Deschamps – Councillor, District 2 

 

http://www.lac-des-seize-iles.com/
https://www.linguee.com/english-french/translation/city+councillor.html

